
From: CTVA Action Committee <ctva_action@q.com> 
Sent: Sunday, December 03, 2017 12:27 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Cc: ctva_action@q.com 
Subject: Comments for the Shoshone National Forest Revised Proposed Action for the 

Travel Management Project 
Attachments: CTVA Comments on Shoshone TMP 12 3 2017.pdf 
 
We have assembled the following information and issues from our members and other 
motorized recreationists for the project record. We appreciate the opportunity to provide our 
comments for the Shoshone National Forest Revised Proposed Action for the Travel 
Management Project. We enjoy riding our OHVs on primitive trails and roads in the Shoshone 
National Forest. All multiple-use land managed by the Forest Service provides a significant 
source of these OHV recreational opportunities. 
 
Thank you for considering our comments. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ CTVA Action Committee on behalf of our 240 members and their families and friends 
Capital Trail Vehicle Association (CTVA)  
P.O. Box 5295 
Helena, MT 59604-5295 
 


